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20 November 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

Thank you to the TSSSA for continuing to organise such varied events. This week many of you enjoyed the 

Pilates session run by Caroline, many thanks to her for organising and leading the workshop. I am looking 

forward to collecting my takeaway this evening from Ravi. Many thanks to the Singh and Clark family for 

organising this event. All of these events are helping the TSSSA continue to raise funds to support the 

school. We have ordered the new playground equipment and are now waiting to liaise with the company 

over the installation dates and times. 

The survey results have now been collated and reviewed by the school governors. Thank you to everyone 

who took the time to complete and return the survey, we had a high response. The results are pleasing 

with 90%+ of parents agreeing or strongly agreeing with all areas apart from one. The only area where this 

isn’t the case is the bullying statement where over a third of the responses received indicated that they 

were not sure of the school’s response. If any parent feels that a bullying incident has not been addressed 

having spoken to the class teacher please do contact me through the school office. 

Thank you to all those families who have responded to the Google form survey regarding after school 

care.  I will back in touch with those people once I have spoken to Always Growing. 

Last week I mentioned that we very much hoped we would be able to give a different but equally 

enjoyable Christmas experience for the children. In my previous newsletter I informed you of the 

arrangements for Christingle. The staff have now agreed the arrangements for the Nativity. Each class 

will be learning the actions for a song which will be related to part of the Nativity story. Year 1 will be 

building up the Nativity tableau and Year 4 will tell the story through Bible readings. We hope to be 

using our playground stage as the stable location, weather dependent. I have invited the filming 

company that recently recorded the tour of the school and the event will be available to purchase. 

I have added the date for the Christmas Lunch below. There will be more details to follow but we 

would like to make this a special day. Children will be able to come in Christmas clothes and teachers 

will be organising a range of fun activities throughout the day. 

Kind regards, 
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Autumn Dates 

27 November 2020 Come to school in home clothes and donate to The Children’s Society. 

All children will be taking home their own Christingle Kit. 

9 December 2020 Nativity filming 

16 December 2020 Christmas Lunch – come in Christmas Mufti  

           

18 December 2020 Term ends 

4 January 2021 In Service Training day for staff 

5 January 2021 Pupil term starts 

 

 


